Gemini School of Dance
Newsletter June 2019
Dear parents,
The summer term is quickly moving on and our forthcoming Ballet exams are very near. My timetable is now ready and you should see me to find out your child’s examination date and time. Students sitting exams should arrive 30 minutes before the examination starting time. Hair should be in a neat bun and I will have ribbons for each child. Normal Ballet uniform should be worn and all Pre Primary, Primary, Standards 1 and 2 and Grade 2 should wear Ballet socks which I can supply. All other levels should wear ballet tights.
On Friday, June 28th 2019 we have a show for Seniors, “A Carousel of Dance”, at the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran as a fundraiser for one of our students Max Burton, who has been offered a place on the Musical Theatre Course at The Arts Educational School of Performing Arts. The show will be composed of Ballet, Jazz, Contemporary and Musical Theatre items performed by students and also a raffle and refreshments will be on sale. Tickets are £7 and your support would be greatly appreciated.
Term will end on Thursday, July 18th 2019 and we shall return on Monday, September 9th 2019. This will be a week later than usual as we should hopefully be moving house around this time. The Autumn term is the longest with 15 weeks!
Thanks for your continued support. Have a great Summer!
Jacqui
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